ATTN Elizabeth Young

From: Silver Frith

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 10:29 PM

To: Information Cc: Ellie Reddin

Subject: ATTN: Elizabeth Young

Dear Ms. Young,

I am a concerned citizen of PEI, and am completely opposed to oil and gas exploration and production in the Gulf of St. Lawrence. The Gulf ecosystem is fragile and precious and needs to be preserved for the good of all provinces bordering on it. Any economic benefits that would be gained by oil and gas production would be cancelled in the event of a spill, and further costs incurred for many years to come, as we have seen again and again in different parts of the world. In my opinion it is ludicrous to think that a spill would never happen, and its effects would be disastrous.

I urge you to reconsider the issuing of licenses for oil and gas exploration and production, and to place a moratorium on such activities.

Sincerely

Silver Frith